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Craig Tate <ctmac@earthlink.net>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex NO to the 10-to-1 limitation

Dear Secretary,

NO! NO! NO! ... to the proposed regulatory restrictions as would affect my ability to leverage my retirement investments in
currency trading. I have already lost over half of ~ny retirement in the 401k plan due to the down turn in the economy as well
as the ability to hedge. The recent economic changes have cause me 10 more years of working putting my retimrement age to
80 years old. This is not the right direction for the consumer this will have an adverse effect on the working class.

Thanks to make the right choice for the working people.


